AVON PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION

TOWN CLERK

Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman

Carl Fischer, Vice -Chairman

Mike Lawler, Stephen McCarthy, Dan Hart

NOVEMBER 15, 2016

Avon Park and Recreation met at 7:00 with members Carl Fischer, Mike Lawler and Stephen McCarthy present.

After reviewing the minutes from the November 1st meeting Mike motioned they be accepted as recorded. Stephen 2nd the motion with all members in favor.

SUMMER PROGRAM

The Commission discussed projected costs to run next years Summer Program and decided that the sign up fee will be increased from \$85.00 to \$95.00. It was noted that last years sign up count for the program was 152.

Mike reported on his research on creating a revolving account to be used to deposit sign up fees and field trip money from both the Teen Program and SP. There is one that allows for up to \$10,000.00 to be held in a revolving account to be used specifically for use for that program.

TEEN PROGRAM

Jennifer Mayo's appointment as the Teen Program Director is on the Selectman's agenda for their November 17th meeting. Carl will email Shanna to ask that 3 councilor positions be posted. The Teen Program will start as soon as possible.

ARTICLES/BUDGET

Carl prepared an article requesting that the balance of \$21,443.00, in the Crowley Backstop line item, be re-purposed to be used for the reconstruction and grading of fields at Crowley. Carl is also working on the FY2018 budget.

CIVIC CENTER - ELECTRONICS

The Commission reviewed Geno's estimate of \$1,997.93 for the purchase of electronics to be setup in the Civic Center. Mike motioned to approve the quote, Stephen 2nd the motion with all members in favor. The cost will be paid out of our expense account# 5700.

Carl is working with the COA to see if we can split the cost for Xfinity service.

MISC

Per the Commissioners, our December 6th and 20th meetings will start at 6:30. Bill Fitzgerald asked to meet with Carl on November 17th to discuss the purchase of an infield groomer.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Deary

Carol Geary, Secretary

Avon Park and Recreation